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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Summer Fayre Support – 15th July 2023 

 

Please accept this letter as a sincere message of our thanks.  The Summer Fayre was a huge 

success, despite having to change our plans at the last minute due to the pending awful 

weather.  Everyone pulled together and created a brilliant atmosphere, in what was a fantastic 

team effort.  It would not have happened so successfully without the support of everyone 

involved and it is so appreciated. 

 

On the day, a total of £1,195 was raised for the Wednesfield Friends Group. This money is used 

exclusively to fund events for the school and all will be reinvested into the Wednesfield Academy 

pupils.   The amount of money raised has far exceeded our expectations and we are all delighted! 

 

Wednesfield Friends have already used £150 towards the Sports Day on 19th July 2023 to 

provide refreshments during the event.  The fayre was not just about raising money; it is also 

about bringing people together, supporting the community and strengthening communal spirit 

within the school.  Saturday was definitely a shining example of this. 

 

The school has received so much positive feedback from all areas including stall holders, 

parents/carers, pupils and general members of the Wednesfield community.  Once again, thank 

you all, especially those who volunteered and we all look forward to the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

 


